

December 27, 2001

Mr. Terry Braverman PO Box 661037 Los Angeles, CA 09966

Dear Mr. Braverman,

The NPA program planning committee and Cook Children's Medical Center Continuing Medical Education committee wishes to thank you for speaking at the NPA Annual Conference: Improving Outcomes for Mothers and Infants: Pre-conceptional Care and Beyond. Your presentation, "When the Going Gets Tough, the Tough Lighten Up!" was well received by your colleagues and other professionals in the audience. Enclosed is a copy of the evaluation summary for your review. It is our goal to continue to provide excellent programs, such as yours, in an effort to keep health care professionals and familles informed of current topics and trends.

Thank you for the well prepared and presented lecture. We hope you will consider speaking again at a future NPA event.

Sincerely,

Peter Lagarus M. D.

Chairman, Continuing Medical Education Committee

Spechocons

Stephanie J. Eckstein, RN, MSN, CNS

Education Coordinator, Continuing Professional Education